‘%ﬁn\ Republic of the Philippines
AML -~ ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING COUNCIL
SECRETARIAT
29 December 2023
Ms. Jane A. Dungca
Ynzal Marketing Corporation
20 Scout Limbaga, Brgy. Laging Handa
Quezon City

Dear Ms. Dungca:

Subject: Notice of Award (NOA)

We are pleased to notify you that your quotation for One (1) Lot of
Subscription for UI/UX Web Application Prototyping Software License in the amount
of Ninety-Two Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PHP92,500.00), inclusive of all costs and
applicable taxes, has been accepted pursuant to AMLC-BAC Resolution No. 23-86,

series of 2023.

In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by
signing at the portion provided below. Kindly return to sender a signed copy of this

NOA within two (2) calendar days from receipt hereof.
Thank you for your kind attention.

Very truly yours,

ARNOLD T. KABANLIT
Officer-in-Charge

Conforme:
Ynzal riketing Corporation
ne A.
Sr’gnﬁtﬁre over printed name of Authorized Representative
Date:_ December 29, 2023
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